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01/06/2021  19:02:322021/0328/P COMMNT Deborah Taffler It appears that this application has been re-proposed since our previous objection in April, given new signs on 

Fellows Road. We live at Number 3 Tobin Close. An additional storey on Number 12 will significantly affect 

light to our property especially during the winter months. We are south facing, have already lost early morning 

light from the additional storeys to Kings College Court to the east, lose late afternoon light from the Dorney 

tower block, and this proposal will significantly block light for most of the day. 'Significantly' because the only 

main light source on the ground floor of our house is from the patio door and kitchen window - both at the rear 

of the property facing Number 12. The additional storey will also cause us to feel completely 'penned in' by all 

three developments. Further, we will be entirely overlooked by this new storey and it will be a real intrusion into 

our privacy. This is completely unacceptable. Further, given that we were refused a planning application to 

raise our roof by a mere few inches to allow access to the loft space, we cannot fathom how an additional 

storey to any of the properties at 9-14 Tobin Close can possibly be agreed. We therefore strongly object, once 

again, to this application
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